
                              CHESS IN AMSTERDAM

On 8th May the Rag was represented in a chess 
tournament in Amsterdam against the Royal Industrieele 
Groote Club. The visiting team was composed of 
members of the Cercle de l’Union Interalliée from Paris, 
supplemented by members of various London clubs, 
including the RAG. The match resulted in a draw 
( 11-11), and was followed by a dinner to which all 
players and partners were kindly invited.  Return 
matches in Paris and London are to be arranged next 
year. It is anticipated that the Rag chess team will 
participate in other international events with teams from 
Paris, Madrid and Turin. 

For further information please contact Mike Ross on 
mikeroonee@yahoo.co.uk


